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14th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am excited to be able to invite you to a Maths Open Evening, happening in school next 

half term, after school on Thursday 29th February 2024, from 3.30-4.30pm. 

Teachers will be based in their own classrooms and will be available for you to ask questions 

about the way that Maths is taught in our school, using the Mastery approach and White 

Rose resources. 

You might have a query about the Maths Homework books, a question about how a written 

method for addition or subtraction should be used, or be unsure about the names and types 

of equipment and resources that are used in class.  Any questions will be welcomed! 

The PTFA have kindly agreed to provide some teas and coffees from 3.30pm in the Library, 

so that you can come straight from pick-up into the Open Evening and enjoy a drink.  

Children will be able to stay in this area whilst you spend time with their teacher. 

I hope that as many of you as possible will take this chance to find out more about the 

amazing teaching and learning that has been happening in your child’s classroom, and be 

proactive in wanting to better help this at home, with confidence.  Some fantastic progress 

has been made in Maths at our school, and it would be great to get your support in taking 

this even further this year. 

Thanks, and I look forward to seeing you in school in the first week back after half-term. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sam Sharp 

Maths Co-ordinator 


